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ANZ comments on consumer credit insurance 
 
ANZ today noted an announcement from law firm Slater & Gordon that it intends to launch a 

class action against ANZ in relation to three consumer credit insurance products. 

 

ANZ has not been served with any statement of claim and is not aware of the basis of any 

proposed claim. 
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